
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 

 
 

Strong Schools – Strong State 
 
 

 
POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION 
 
The Strong Schools, Strong State campaign is a unified effort by the Oregon School 
Boards Association, Oregon PTA, Oregon School Employees Association, Oregon Small 
Schools Association, Confederation of School Administrators, Oregon Education 
Association, Oregon Association of Education Service Districts and Oregon Association 
of School Business Officials.  Its focus is to urge state policy-makers to prioritize 
education in our state investments by supporting adequate and stable funding at a 
level that provides for a full academic year, staffing levels necessary to operate and 
provide the instruction needed for students to meet state goals and standards, and a 
varied curriculum that meets the needs of Oregon’s students.   
 
The Strong Schools, Strong State coalition supports efforts to protect a well-rounded 
curriculum that meets the needs of Oregon’s students by offering art, music, physical 
education, career-technical training, extracurricular activities, and extended day 
school programs that help boost student achievement, close the academic 
achievement gap for disadvantaged students, reduce the dropout rate, and increase 
the graduation rate. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
(13-264) BE IT RESOLVED that the Beaverton School Board discuss and  

approve the attached resolution.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
March 18, 2013 






